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HyoJeong CheonBo Event concluded! 
Last Saturday, January 27th, we successfully concluded our HJ CheonBo Event! 

Thank you to all who participated and made this event possible. Over 440 people 

were able to attend! Join us for our next CheonBo event in April! 

  

 

  

 

  

KEA Workshop 
concluded! 
From January 12-14, 2024, Cheon 

Shim Won held its 3rd KEA workshop! 

Thank you to all who attended! Join 

our next KEA Workshop from March 

8th to 10th! 

  

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

  

7-Day Workshop 
concluded! 
From January 14th-20th, Cheon Shim 

Won held its 11th 7-day workshop. 

Thank you to all who participated. We 

hope to see you all again! Join us 

next time from February 25th - March 

2nd! 

  

  

 

  

KODAN Workshop 
concluded! 
From January 21-27th, Cheon Shim 

Won held its 5th KODAN workshop. 

Over 50 people participated! Join our 

next KODAN workshop on March 17-

23rd! 

  

 

  

UPCOMING WORKSHOPS 
  

 

  

FEBRUARY 
7-DAY WORKSHOP 
FEBRUARY 25 - MARCH 2, 2024 

Mark your calendars! 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Register Here! 

  

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

4th KEA Workshop 

MARCH 8-10, 2024 

Mark your calendars! 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Register Here! 

  

 

  

 

  

MARCH 
7-DAY WORKSHOP 
MARCH 10-16TH, 2024 
  

Mark your calendars! 

  

  

  

  

  

  

Register Here! 

  

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

  

KODAN Workshop 
March 17-23, 2024 
  

Mark your calendars! 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Register Here! 

  

 

  

 

  

AFRICA AMERICA 
PROVIDENCE 
JUNE 5TH-26TH 

This summer we are going to 

ZAMBIA! 

  

What to expect: 

• Service Projects 

• Connecting with local youth 

• Witnessing 

• Safari tour 

• AND MORE! 

Contact Cheon Shim Won Staff for 

more info 

register@ cheonshimwon,org 

  

 

 
 

 


